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Board	Agenda	Item	#	 II.	I	

Date:	 06.28.2016	

To:	 Magnolia	Board	of	Directors	

From:	 Caprice	Young,	Ed.D.	
CEO	&	Superintendent	

Staff	Lead:	 Kelly	Hourigan	

RE:	 RFP	for	meal	program	–	MSA	1,3,4,6	and	7	
 
Proposed Board Recommendation 
 
I move that the board approve Better4You meal program to provide meal services at Magnolia 
Science Academies 1,3,4,6 and 7 for the 2016-2017 school year.  
 
Background 
 
MPS is committed to providing healthy breakfasts and lunches to its students and meeting all 
standards and regulations relating to the National School Lunch and Breakfast programs, as well 
as California health and school rules and regulations. 
 
MPS posted the RFP on our schools website and emailed to vendors to assure a fair bidding 
process.  
 
The selection of the winning proposal will be based upon the following criteria:  
1. Qualifications and experience of the vendor’s management team.  
2. Adequacy of client references.  
3. Adequacy of required corporate documentation.  
4. Adequacy of controls for compliance with food safety regulations and National School Lunch 
program (NSLP) requirements.  
5. Proposed cost per unit breakfast and lunch.  
6. Design of the meal pattern.  
7. Commitment to on-time delivery and back-up plans in the event of weather, etc. 
 
Contract Period: This agreement shall become effective on August 1st, 2016 and terminate on 
June 30th, 2017, unless an extension is agreed to in accordance with the terms 
 
 
Budget Implications: The estimated value of this contract ranges at each school site and is 
already included in the schools budget and is aligned with the school lunch funding program. 
 
 
Name of Staff Originator: Kelly Hourigan 
 


